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Mutual Alert 

OCC Hosts Mutual Savings Association Advisory Committee Meeting April 27 

Washington, D.C. – WASHINGTON — The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC) 
announced today that it will host a virtual meeting of the Mutual Savings Association Advisory 
Committee (MSAAC) on Tuesday April 27, 2019, beginning at 11 a.m. Eastern Daylight Time 
(EDT). 

This meeting will be the first to include the recently appointed members several of whom are 
AMB members. The MSAAC will advise the OCC on regulatory changes or other steps the OCC 
may be able to take to ensure the continued health and viability of mutual savings associations 
and other issues of concern to mutual savings associations.  

Members of the public may contact the OCC by emailing MSAAC@occ.treas.gov or by calling 
(202) 649-5420 to obtain information about participating in the meeting.. The OCC is accepting 
written statements from the public until 5:00 p.m. EDT on Tuesday, April 20, 2021. Statements 
can be submitted via email to MSAAC@OCC.treas.gov. AMB invites your comments on any 
issues you consider of peculiar concern to mutual banks and will be happy to make a public 
statement in support without attribution if you so desire. 

For more information and to view the OCC announcement,  

 Federal Register Notice
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